HINMNERILA

Bulletin #16 24-May-05

Subject: SFI roll bar padding. This bulletin clarifies Article 5.5.C.6.k of the 2005 Rally
America Performance Rally Rule Book.

Overview:

All vehicles, regardless of the source of their log book, must have SFI 45.1 or FIA
Standard 8857-2001 Type A roll bar padding.

Organizers will not be expected to have this roll bar padding available for sale at event
scruitineering.

Stewards may interpret this bulletin as necessary to resolve penalties or protests.

Questions regarding this bulletin received by Rally America from licensed Drivers and
Co-Drivers will be answered in writing.



